
 

 
 
 

 
 

URBAN PLANNING COMMITTEE REPORT 
18 Street over Horsehills Creek Bridge Replacement - Environmental Impact Assessment 

Recommendation of the Committee  

That the Environmental Impact Assessment for the 18 Street over Horsehills Creek Bridge 
(B081) Replacement Project, as outlined in Attachment 1 of the February 11, 2025, Integrated 
Infrastructure Services report IIS02605, be approved. 

History 

At the February 11, 2025, Urban Planning Committee meeting, the February 11, 2025, Integrated 
Infrastructure Services report IIS02605 was considered. 

Attachment 

February 11, 2025, Integrated Infrastructure Services IIS02605 

 

Dealt with on February 11, 2025 | Urban Planning Committee Report 1 
​                                      1 of 1 


	 
	URBAN PLANNING COMMITTEE REPORT 
	18 Street over Horsehills Creek Bridge Replacement - Environmental Impact Assessment 

